
Careers- Youth Employment UK 

Sent 09 Nov 2021 10:00 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are committed to working with parents/carers to help their child understand and 

explore their next education, training and careers steps. Please find attached a link to 'Youth 

Employment UK'. This website is designed to provide parents/carers with information on 

post-14, 16 and 18 options. 

  

If you require any further information about your child's future options, please contact our 

Careers Advisor, Gurjit Matto. Please email - gmatto@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk 

 

https://www.youthemployment.org.uk/careers-advice-for-parents/ 

  

Thank you 

Mr Connor-Hemming 

Deputy Headteacher 
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